
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

February 8, 2022 

 

 

Ms. Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV 

Regional Executive Director (OIC) 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES – Region IV-B 

Calamba City, Laguna 

 

THRU: ALL MIS/IT Officer of Field Office Region IV-B 

 

 

Dear Ma’am Claudio, 

 
 

Greetings!  

 

Comspec has been in the systems integration business for 20 years now, focusing on Information 

and Communications Technology (ICT), Safety and Security, Audio-Visual (AV) solutions, and 

emerging technologies. The company continues to build strong relationships with its clients from 

various industries and from various regions. 

 

Even before the pandemic, government enterprises have constantly upgraded their technologies. 

With a reliable network infrastructure, government enterprises have more leeway to maximize new 

technologies especially with the new generation of digital natives and tech-savvy users. With this 

and the current protocols brought about by the pandemic – skeletal workforce, work-from-home, 

and others, organizations must also ensure that their data is secure. We at Compsec can help with 

this transformation and enable organizations and enterprises to reach their full potential through 

innovative solutions and emerging technologies. 

 

With this, we would like to formally invite you and representatives of your esteemed organization 

to: GOVERNMENT ENTERPRISES, Technologies and Solutions, a virtual event happening on March 

1, 2022, Tuesday, 1:30 PM - 4:30 PM. Attached in this letter is our company’s profile, and a copy 

of our event invitation and program.  

 

To register, kindly fill up the following registration form:  

https://forms.gle/2122eGZP5p7jBD4N9  

 

We look forward to meeting you virtually through this event. For any questions or concerns, 

please feel free to contact me at apebenito.comspec@gmail.com and / or 0917-109-6799. 

 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Alvin Pebenito 

Sales Specialist 
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